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14 November 2016 

 
Filming at Blue Lagoon (Comino) 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners, owners of 
vessels and divers, that filming activities will take place at “Blue Lagoon” (Comino) in 
the area shown hatched on the attached chart, on Saturday 26 November 2016. In 
case of bad weather or difficulties, the filming will take place on the Sunday 27 
November 2016 at the same time.  
 
The filming will take place between 0600 hours and 0930 hours and will consist of a 
dinghy towing a wake board at speed. 
 
In view of the above mariners, owners of vessels and divers are informed that entry 
to the area shown hatched on attached chart is restricted, and they are to comply 
with any instructions given by Transport Malta enforcement officers in the area.  
 
Mariners are also to comply with instructions issued by Valletta Port Control   
(Valletta VTS) on channel 12. 
 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 211A, 194 and 2537. 




